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19 June 2017

General Manager
Cyprus Stock Exchange

ANNOUNCEMENT

Re: Postponement of subscription from strategic investor and investment in Single Yard Holdings 
Limited

With the current announcement, G Entertainment Group Plc (the “Company”) would like to inform 
the investing public that following the announcement of the Company on 29 May 2017 there will be 
further delay in receiving the next subscription of €600,000 from a strategic investor which was 
initially scheduled for 26 May 2017.

As such, the scheduled investment of £435,091.23 in unsecured, non-guaranteed convertible notes of 
Single Yard Holdings Limited which would have taken place on 16 June 2017 will be postponed until 
the Company receives the aforementioned subscription from the strategic investor.

The Company will update the investing public on the above the soonest possible.

Kind regards,

Brooke Southwell Rene Greville
Chief Executive Officer of G Entertainment Group Plc


